
 

 

 

 
MATHS PEER TUTORING 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
We are very fortunate to have a group of high achieving year 10 and 11 students who 
run a lunchtime mathematics tutoring program for year 8 and 9 students.  
 
While the primary contact for supporting your child is their subject teacher, with whom 
they can make an appointment for additional support, we are also very excited to offer 
this opportunity. 
 
The program is voluntary but is a commitment, not a walk-in as the tutors work very 
hard to consult with teachers and plan an individualised program to meet the needs of 
their students. 
 
Students can book into the program by contacting me at 
femia.bakuszowski@brighton.sa.edu.au including which lunchtimes they are available 
and would like support during or by filling the below Google form. 
https://forms.gle/woQZXRbfGny9hcLa7  
 
If you have any queries about the program, please feel free to contact your child’s 
mathematics teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Toni Carellas  Femia Bakuszowski    
Principal Coordinator - Innovation in STEM  
 with focus in Mathematics and  

improving numeracy across the 
curriculum 
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